
From: Jason Cowell <jcowell@kandeycompany.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 1:30 PM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: FOIL Request for ECWA Project 201900091 

Good Afternoon, 

I am requesting the previous bid tabs for the following project pursuant to the Freedom Of Information 
Law: 

ECWA Project No. 201900091 Sturgeon Point WTP Sludge Removal, Disposal, and Relocation 

Thanks, 

Jason Cowell 

KANDEY CO. 
19 Ransier Drive, West Seneca, NY 14224 
P: (716) 675-7245  C: (716) 704-0614  F: (716) 675-4957 
jcowell@kandeycompany.com 

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic mail transmission is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain confidential information belonging to the sender which is protected by the attorney-client privilege/or otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of 
this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete 
the original message. Thank y
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